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Eviction List circulating in community 
NOT issued by MCK 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 9, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2017) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) has been made aware of a controversial eviction list 
making its way into some private local mailboxes by an anonymous 
person. Please note that this list was NOT issued by the MCK and it does 
not support this type of action, especially by anonymous sources. 
Further, the list is inaccurate. 
 
The MCK has given notices privately in the past but names have never 
been released publicly by the MCK. However, some of those who 
received private letters from the MCK in the past chose to make their 
situation public. Several people who have received letters have since 
moved away from the Community.  

 
"A Residency Law should solve the issue of who can and cannot reside in 
Kahnawà:ke,” said Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton.” It may take time 
but a Residency Law is the peaceful solution we believe should be 
chosen and we ask the Community to please be patient and respectful on 
this matter." 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
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of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
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Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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